
From: Kerry Buist - Liberal Democrats <compliance@libdems.org.uk>
Date: Tue, 6 Feb 2024
Subject: Compliance Training Day 6 - Annual Accounts Help

Dear Chairs and Treasurers,

Welcome to the sixth day of the Compliance Team’s
bitesize training programme. This time the focus is
on getting the 2023 year-end report ready.

Annual Accounts Help

The January Annual Accounts Briefing had a great
turnout - but don’t worry if you missed it, as we have
an array of support on offer before the 15
March deadline.

Annual Accounts Guide

Please click here for details of all you need to know
about year-end reporting, including frequently asked
questions. You’ll also find your template which is
annotated with important information so please refer
to those, as well as the accounts guide.

https://links.liberal.democrat/u/click?_t=5a7a8221ed964014b4d9b5f8c7e17551&_m=b9dde5e62d3b4ff3a7beaaa3896a8c35&_e=Y-o-hKi8jDfGhddSpQ4chywpbmnU05H4sKLzD3vaHT3Lv4PtlLX4B-HP0iZiU4ogVvEBhaz29erW4o4JC3oeXY5C3AdEQ72XFx7D3hUghfQmZV_AsPinsZt8t_1Sb6Ra_9M7iPnh4YqSQXkyvSETuMLFeXqUiueRFyVt6H3cAsmo0M9CQfjZFxsJRqrEEdBReeg79Tml1zgmU4oXEiQsqLCXHNARKeuPxwMD30QZJ6hVL_TnXrowu0_wErLi_nl2Eimo8RiQrSl-0JkeSMdtmYLTH0H_al16ma3jyv7el2w%3D


Annual Accounts Clinics

Our dedicated Zoom clinics for accounts help start
tomorrow!

Wed 7 Feb, 4 - 5pm

Wed 21 Feb, 6 - 7pm

Wed 28 Feb, 4 - 5pm

(Further dates to follow next month)

Online Training Day

Our special Treasurer training workshops on Sat 10
Feb include a run-through on Annual Accounts
(12.45 - 1.30pm) as well as a Q&A at 3pm so you
can join us for the whole day or just those sessions.

Compliance Clinic

Join us on Zoom on Mon 19 Feb (6-7pm) for
another opportunity to enquire about year-end
reporting.

Finally, don’t forget the Compliance Slack
Channel for party officers and one-to-one
appointments with our Annual Accounts specialist,
Lloyd Harris.

Simply email compliance@libdems.org.uk to register
for any of the above.

mailto:compliance@libdems.org.uk


Best wishes,

Kerry Buist (she/her)
Head of Compliance and
Governance
Liberal Democrats

You are receiving this email as you are listed as an Officer of an accounting unit for the Liberal
Democrats.

As these emails contain details of your legal responsibilities as part of this role you are not able to opt out
of these emails from our Compliance Team. If you think there has been an error and you shouldn't have
received this email, please contact compliance@libdems.org.uk.

Published and promoted by Mike Dixon on behalf of the Liberal Democrats, 1 Vincent Square, London,
SW1P 2PN.
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